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Leg spreader beer

A quantum leap in tasteful positioning? The second-generation leg spreader label (the Feds can be cleverly discerning) traveled the electronic highway all the way to Britain, where a contributor to The Telegraph lasks out at it and other Neanderthal beer advertisements, thus using one of our own Indiana craft beers as
an example. He even made an international cringe-worthy list. Fancy a pint of leg dispatcher? The advertisements on Neanderthal beer let me foam, by Claire Cohen... Melissa Cole, a British beer expert, agrees that the industry has a problem with women. She recently told the Telegraph: There are still too many people
in the beer community who seem quite fine with appalling sexism or the flat-out offensive. We don't like to be metaphorically patted on the a--- by marketers. Frequent readers will feel a sense of the déjà vu of Yogi Berra once again, but before listing the links to my various diatribes, allow this recognition of complicity.
Speaking to me, I am always troubled by the continued use of the word bad (girl) in my own brewery as part of a beer name, but not by the image of a mermaid we use. I would like to think that since we started using the name a few years ago, consciousness has grown overall, and we have all learned more about
sexism and diversity. I would like to see us change the name, but at this point, with me taking a leave of absence to run for mayor, I have little to do with my own business (and I am paid accordingly, alas). In this, as with so many other issues, we do what we can, as we can. I'll do it when I can. In the meantime, I am
serious about learning more about these issues, and presenting the findings to the Brewers of Indiana Guild. But I'll be honest: It's really hard to put a positive spin on Leg Spreader, and it's really not something for Indiana beer to be proud of - is it? January 9, January 19: January 27, March 16, March 24, March 5 It's a
small, unfortunate part of the beer world, but it's also hard to ignore when she looks you straight in the eye in the grocery store: Panty Peeler, Leg Spreader, Naughty Girl, Deep Throat, Dirty Blonde, Happy Ending, Naughty Neighbour, Tramp Stamp, Barely Legal, Hoppy Ending, Stacked, Fudge Me Berry Hard , Top
Totty, Stumptown Tart, Pearl Necklace, Double D. These are the names of real beers, many of which are still available today. This kind of sexism does not only occur in the aisle of the or your local faucet room, however. This occurs in the form of offensive social media messages and deaf articles. I am talking about
cases of sexism (and racism and homophobia) that often leave women (or other marginalized groups) sighing, setting aside our plans for more productive activities, and explaining once again why alienating large swathes of people is not a good one concept that should not require an explanation in 2019, but here we are.
These misjudgments tend to lead to a routine cycle: A brewery mess up, outrage foments, the brewery either double down or briefly apologize, and then everyone moves on. The main thing that is missing from all of this is change. Without change, we find ourselves stuck in this endless loop of offense and indignation
that leads us nowhere. It is repetitive, it is exhausting, it is frustrating, and there are better ways to deal with these problems. To do this, however, we must first understand the culture that created this behavior. Let's start in the 1950s, when our brewing ancestors such as Budweiser and Miller, like many industries of the
time, regularly relied on sexist advertising to sell their products. It's well documented: Ads featuring the weak housewife doting on her husband, beer in hand, were a common theme. Once the 1950s were over, however, the image of the housewife in ads was replaced by more salacious ads, under the premise that sex
sells. Schlitz paid tribute to these ads with a 2008 campaign featuring almost nude models of the time next to beer glasses next to the slogan: Things had a better body at the time ... Especially the beer. By leaving magazines and televisions, women working as beer representatives were encouraged to wear revealing
clothing. As James Hibberd wrote in a 1999 Salon article, Whether sweet or wild, all Bud Girls operate on the same basic principle: their well-endowed bodies become the sinuous slates on which are projected beer slogans and excited dreams for men. Decades of advertising campaigns helped set the stage for a culture
that believed beer was exclusive to men. And while efforts to improve advertising are underway - Budweiser recently redesigned its old ads for International Women's Day and in 2015, SABMiller CEO Alan Clark publicly called for an end to sexist advertising - the damage was already done. Sexist behaviour and jokes
between male friends were widely considered acceptable in society and, as a result, women felt they had no place at the table. So how are these behaviours and views flourishing in the brewing industry? And what can be done to overcome decades of misogynistic, racist and otherwise excluded behaviour? Many people
just want a to-do list that will result in greater diversity, but list must be carefully developed with particular attention to the communities concerned and, hopefully, with them. Ren Navarro, who talks about the importance of diversity in the beer industry as the owner of the consulting firm Beer.Diversity., has a theory. I think
a lot of breweries are surrounded by friends and people who look like them and look like them, she says. So they don't necessarily think outside this bubble, because they're not people who are different from them. I think we are really lazy when we are not challenged or surrounded by various groups of people. Carla
Jean Lauter, beer editor, proposes a solution for breweries, large and small: diversify the staff. Not a single woman or a person of color on your entire marketing team? Then it might be hard to see when something might be inappropriate for this group, she says. Good Robot Brewing Co. did that in Halifax. Half the staff at
the brewery are a woman. Encouraging and celebrating its diverse staff has allowed the brewery to look beyond the views of its founders and encourage change. The brewery regularly collaborates with women-focused initiatives and LGBTQ organizations such as FemmeBot, an event that celebrates women in brewing.
Dr. J. Nikol Jackson-Beckham, the Brewers Association's first diversity ambassador, travels the country to inform breweries about best practices for staff and public diversification. I spend about zero time convincing people that diversification is a good idea. All my work and all the difficult questions are focused on how,
says Dr. Jackson-Beckham. A lot of people just want a to-do list that will result in greater diversity, but this list needs to be carefully crafted with special attention and hopefully collaboration with the communities involved. So while not being subtly deaf or offensive can be an obvious tactic, asking a brewery to take a hard
look at its role in most of the community and work towards real change within it is a larger order. But as Dr. Jackson-Beckham points out, if it were easy, there would be no problem. In addition, brewery owners are no strangers to strenuous tasks. Trying to bridge cultural differences can be scary, but borrowing money to
buy $50,000 of stainless steel that I might not be able to recover sounds much more terrifying to me. Respond thoughtfully to criticism rather than brushing or reducing it. Let's say you've diversified your brewery, aligned it with progressive organizations, but you still manage to put it in the money with an offensive label or
a dying position. Instead of retoto falling into the cycle of outrage, how should a brewery encourage significant change? It's simple, really: Respond thoughtfully to criticism rather than brushing it or doubling down. That's exactly what Mother's Brewing Co. has to Missouri did at the end of last year. The brewery received
negative reactions for its voluptuous sipper of an imperial stout it called MILF. The name had gone largely unnoticed for years before receiving negative attention in November. Rather than retaliate, the brewery acknowledged its mistake and changed the name of the beer to Materfamilias to reflect the evolution of its
customers and itself. In a statement, the mother's mother said: When we were a budding brewery, corresponded to the irreverent position we presented ourselves with. Over time, we realized that what at first seemed cheeky and funny no longer fits us or this beer. The name also does not reflect the effort and dedication
we put into making the liquid... He deserves a name that reflects his pedigree. The decision proved to be a resounding success. We were really surprised at how vocally people supported us, says Kyle Jeffries, Liaison Officer at Mother's Brewing. It was a scary decision for us. It was our most highly rated beer and one of
our most popular, and changing the brand seven years later was an intimidating proposition, so the support we got vocally from people was very important to us. It is essential to hold breweries to account, but so is the raising and celebration of the people and organizations that are actively working to diversify the world of
beer. But what if a brewery decided not to correct the course? That is where the consumer comes in. As beer lovers, we have the power to decide where our support, financial or moral, is going. For example, last March, Dave Hyndman, founder of Reckless Brewing in San Diego, suggested that the closure of his brewery
was due to public outrage over a beer he called Black Lagers Matter. Hyndman faced a huge amount of reaction after not only posting the beer, but first mocking the critics, saying on Facebook, Apparently there are people who have no sense of humor. It is essential to take breweries into account, but so is the raising
and celebration of the people and organizations that are actively working to diversify the world of beer. In addition to hiring Dr. Jackson-Beckham as an ambassador for diversity, the Brewers Association is now refusing to honor beers that are nominated offensively at awards. Industry organizations such as the Pink
Boots Society provide support, education and scholarships to women in the beer industry, while consumer-focused groups such as the Women's Craft Beer Collective, the Society of Beer Drinking Ladies and barley's Angels organize events that allow women to learn and find a sense of community. Organizations like
Beer.Diversity., The Queer Brewing Project and Beer Kulture do everything from speahreading beer collaborations to book writing, to show that everyone, regardless of race, gender or sexuality, deserves a place at the table Beer has always been a drink for people and it's a beer we love very much. Even stronger is our
need to share this love with as many people as we can find. Why don't we want everyone to feel welcome? Illustration by Adam Waito ZX Ventures, a division within AB InBev, is an investor in October October
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